
  

 

Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held on 
Wednesday, December 5th.                                                  

We have times available starting from 9:00am 
until 6:00pm. If you can’t make it during that time 

frame, please speak with management and we 
can make an arrangement for you. Sign up sheets 

will be located in each classroom.  

We will be having our Christmas Party on December 

19
th

 during snack time at 3:15.  

During our Christmas Party we will be doing our yearly 

book exchange.  

Each child is asked to bring a wrapped book 

that does not exceed over $10.                                                         

During our party each child will switch books with their 

friends and open them and see what they got!!  

Please have your books turned in by December 

17
th

 so we can make sure each child receives a book. 

Thank you! 

Winter Break for School Age is                   

Jenks; December 21st-Jan 4th,                                

Union; December 20th- Jan 2nd,                               

Bixby & Tulsa; December 24th- Jan 4th.  

We will be posting a sign-up sheet soon for 

parents to fill out in all of our classrooms to 

get an estimated head count for who will be 

here the week of Christmas. If you know 

your family will be gone on any days, please 

let us know so we can plan accordingly.  

Christmas Party and Book 

Exchange  

 

 

 

Winter Break 

Reminders: 
Bingo the elf is back this year! Each and every day he 

will be in a new and fun spot! Don’t forget that he 

cannot be touched!! 😉 
 

We will be CLOSED on December 24th, 25th and 
January 1st. 

 
Please remember to send your child with a labeled 
coat or a jacket, we can go outside as long as the 

temperature does not fall below 32 Degrees. 
 

We know how parents love to spoil our teachers for 
the holidays, if you want to know what they like, 

check out the Favorite Things binder by the check in 
clock!   

 
The Annual Registration fee is Due January 2nd. It is 

$60 for one child and $75 for a family.  
 

Thank you all who donated towards our canned food 
drive!! We collected a total of 250 items that were 

donated to Bixby Outreach Center.                                                                                       
The class that won the “Fun Friday” was the Young 

Preschool classroom with a total of 114 items!! 
Awesome job guys!! 

 

Please go and like our FB page to make sure you 
stay updated when bad weather hits. We will only 

close if the roads are too hazardous to drive, 
there is a chance we could open later instead of 
closing for the whole day. We will also make the 

decision as early as possible so everyone can plan 
accordingly. 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Parent’s Night Out! 

For the month of December we will be hosting 

a Parent’s Night Out!!  

PNO will be on December 7th                                                

from 6:30pm-9:30pm 

The cost will be $10 for the first child and an 

additional $5 for each sibling. 

We will be having Pizza, watching movies, and 

doing crafts!  

Sign ups will be until December 4th and 

payment must be made in cash when you sign 

up.                                                                           

In the event of cancellation you will be 

reimbursed. 

We are so excited to give our parent’s the 

opportunity to go Christmas shopping, have a 

date night, or even just clean house!  


